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Chief Judge Castillo Delivers Keynote Address at Northwestern Pritzker School of Law Latino Law Students Association Banquet 

Chicago, Ill. - On Wednesday, April 4, 2018, Chief Judge Rubén Castillo delivered the keynote address at the Northwestern Pritzker 

School of Law Latino Law Students Association (LLSA) Banquet.  Judge Castillo, a Northwestern Law Alumnus and an adjunct 

professor at Northwestern Pritzker School of Law, shared details of his own journey and offered encouragement to law students as 

they enter the legal profession. 

LLSA brings attention to a range of minority-related issues and promotes the active role of Latinos and other minorities in the field of 

law. Open to Latinos and anyone interested in Latino culture and concerns, LLSA provides a forum for Latinos and non-Latinos to 

discuss and learn about the legal, political, and social issues that affect Latinos and other minorities in the U.S. and abroad. 
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